
 

 

GARDENING with WILDLIFE IN MIND 

What can we all do to help Nature in our own gardens?  Find 

out by coming along to an illustrated presentation by Iain 

Webb, Community Conservation Officer at our local Wildlife 

Trust 

Iain will show us some easy, practical steps to encourage birds, 

insects and other wildlife into our gardens 

Afterwards there will be an opportunity to visit a wildlife-

friendly garden in Great Wilbraham 

Wilbrahams’ Memorial Hall, Tuesday 11 

June at 7.15pm 

 

“Together we really can make a big 

difference” 
 


